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ATTORNEYS AT LAW

Jettrey J. Boogay 426 W. Lancaster Avenue, Suite 200
Office: (267) 930-4784 Devon, PA 19333
Fax: (267) 930-4771

Email: jboogay@mullen.law

April 23, 2021

VIA U.S. MAIL

Consumer Protection Bureau

Office of the New Hampshire Attorney General
33 Capitol Street

Concord, NH 03301

Re: Notice of Data Event

Dear Sir or Madam:

We represent Veris Wealth Partners (“Veris”) located at 17 State Street, Suite 2450, New York,
NY 10004, and are writing to notify your office of an incident that may affect the security of some
personal information relating to twenty-six (26) New Hampshire residents. The investigation into
this matter is ongoing, and this notice will be supplemented with any new significant facts learned
subsequent to its submission. By providing this notice, Veris does not waive any rights or defenses
regarding the applicability of New Hampshire law, the applicability of the New Hampshire data
event notification statute, or personal jurisdiction.

Nature of the Data Event

On or about February 3, 2021, Veris learned of unusual activity in an employee’s e-mail account.
In response, Veris immediately secured the mailbox and launched an investigation. The
investigation determined that there was unauthorized access by an unknown individual to the
employee’s e-mail account between December 30, 2020 and February 3, 2021.

Veris, with the assistance of the forensic specialists, undertook an in-depth, lengthy, and labor-
intensive process to identify whether sensitive information may have been contained within the
accessed e-mail account, and identify the individuals whose information may have been impacted.
This review completed on March 25, 2021 and Veris immediately began reviewing its internal
records to identify address information for impacted individuals.
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EXHIBIT A







What You Can Do. We encourage you to remain vigilant against incidents of identity theft and fraud by reviewing your
account statements and monitoring your free credit reports for suspicious activity and to detect errors over the next 12 to
24 months. You can find out more about how to protect against potential identity theft and fraud in the enclosed Steps
You Can Tuke to Help Protect Your Personal Information. There you will also find more information on the credit
monitoring services we are offering and how to enroll.

For More Information. We understand that you may have questions about this incident that are not addressed in this
letter. If you have additional questions, please call the dedicated assistance line that we have helped set-up 1-800-939-
4170, Monday through Friday from 9 a.m. — 9 p.m, Eastern Time, excluding U.S. holidays.

Veris sincerely regrets any inconvenience or concern this incident may have caused you.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Cohn-Rupp
Chief Executive Officer
Veris Wealth Partners










